
From: Larry Mackin <larry.mackin@mackinsab.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2019 6:59 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: commentary 
 
To whom it may concern; my name is larry Mackin and I am a business owner and our family has been in 
the north and north east Portland business community since 1945.our business Mackin and son 
purchased a parcel on Columbia blvd,  as a matter of fact we own property that is located to the west of 
the tri met property.. The reason I’m reaching out via e-mail is to let you know that myself and my 
family support a name change on the Columbia blvd  corridor.Unfortunately I’m not able to attend the 
hearing to offer my support. 
Thank you very much. 
Larry mackin 
 
Larry Mackin 
President 
Mackin’s Auto Body 
“Old Fashioned Service with Advanced Technology” 
Phone: 360.254.9900 Fax: 360.944.6534 
E-Mail: larry.mackin@mackinsab.com 
  
Like Us on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/mackinsab 
  
Proud to be the only local, family owned and operated collision repair group with 9 locations to serve you 

in the Oregon/SW Washington area 
 


